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UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE 

WASHINGTON, D.C, 20530 

February 3, 1978 

and Refer to Initiuls and Number 

LSchaitman:pac TELEPHONE: 
145-171-148 (202) 739-3321 

Mr. George A. Fisher 
Clerk, United States Court of Appeals 

for the District of Columbia Circuit 

United States Courthouse, Room 5423 
Third Street & Constitution Avenue, N.W. 
Washington, D. C, 20001 

Re: Harold Weisberg v. General Services 

Administration (C.A.D.C. No. 77-1831) 

Dear Mr. Fisher: 

Enclosed are the required number of copies of the 
Brief for the Defendant-Appellee in the above matter. 

This brief was due for filing on February 2, 1978. 

On that date, we filed copies of the brief by placing 

them in the mail, and serving them upon appellant's 

counsel, together with a motion for leave to file the 
brief, temporarily, without index. Our motion explained 
that the preparation of the index had been delayed for 

one day. We have now completed the index, integrated 

it into the appellee's brief, and are accordingly filing 

the enclosed (and completed) copies of the Brief for 

the Defendant-Appellee. The enclosed brief also makes 

several typographical and other minor corrections. 

If it is agreeable to the Court, I suggest that 
the enclosed copies be filed as the Brief for the Defendant- 

Appellee, and that the prior copies which lacked the index 

be disregarded. I am of course serving a copy of the en- 

closed brief upon appellant's counsel. 

Yours very truly, 

Oo 

Ce eey Sher 
LEONARD SCHATTMAN 

Assistant Chief, Appellate Section 

Civil Division 

Enclosures 

ec: (see page 2)



cc: James H. Lesar, Esquire 

910 - 16th Street, N. W. 
Suite 600 ‘ 
Washington, D. C. 20006


